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Dear IHP colleagues,

 We are pleased to forward a vacancy announcement (see attached PDF) for the post of Chief
Technical Adviser (P-5) at UN-Water.  The closing date is 12 November 2010.

Qualified candidates may submit their application, including a letter of interest, complete
Curriculum Vitae and an updated United Nations Personal History Form (P.11) (available on the
UNOPS website www.unops.org ) via e-mail to vacanciesgeneva@unops.org . Kindly indicate
the vacancy number and the post title in the subject line when applying by email.
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